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The California High-Speed Rail Authority (Authority) is seeking Statements of Qualifications to procure Geotechnical Site Investigation 
Services in the Silicon Valley to Central Valley Line. The RFQ is for a three-year contract that will ultimately be awarded to the most qualified 
Offeror at fair and reasonable compensation with a not-to-exceed amount of $28 million. The estimate covers work along approximately 113 
miles from San Jose to Gilroy, through the Pacheco Pass into the San Joaquin Valley to Madera.  
 
The scope of work  includes drilling, trenching, laboratory and field testing, geophysical surveys and associated permits, traffic control, spoils 
handling, hazardous materials assessments, seismic analysis, assessment of tunneling conditions, foundations analysis, water table 
analysis, slope stabilization, subsurface investigation plan, and preparation of geotechnical data and fault crossing displacement reports.  
 
Please join representatives from the Authority at this Pre-Bid Conference to network and learn more about the requirements of the contract,  
how to submit statements and the importance of small business participation.  
 

10:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Sign-In & Networking 

11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
12:00 p.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

Formal Presentation 

 Scott Jarvis, Chief Engineer  
 

 Alice Rodriguez, Small Business Advocate 
 
Networking 

  

Meeting facilities are accessible for persons with disabilities. For additional information or assistance,  
please call 916-324-1541 or email info@hsr.ca.gov. 
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